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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Awards Committee Chair Tena Fleming

Date:

February 8, 2019


Subject:
Awards Committee Report
As the 2019 Awards Chair, I received the list of committee members from NADE President Sharon Bland-Brady on September 27th, 2018.  The list of volunteers are as follows; Chante Tibby, Great Lakes; Sharee Brown, Southeast; Jacynth Smith, Southeast; and myself Tena Fleming, Southeast.  Seeing only 4 members, 3 of which were Southeast Region members, I asked our NADE President to send a call out to the Regional Directors asking for additional volunteers.  I also was hoping to have more committee members to represent each region.  I was happy to hear from Giana Anderson, Great Plains Region and a former Awards Chair who volunteered.  
Contact has been maintained through email where I was happy to discover a few other committee members have served on the Awards Committee previously.  After some discussion, our committee members understand the huge responsibility we have to make sure the award recipients are selected appropriately, without regional bias and according to NADE rules.  We are confident that all committee members are on the same page and up to the task set before us.  We look forward to seeing the outstanding nominations later this year.  

Our committee will be using the same guidelines and selection process used by last year‘s committee which were approved by the NADE Board.  We would like to allow ample time for the nominations to be received, ranked, winners selected and plaques ordered prior to National Conference in August.  The committee is thinking June 30th, 2019 for the nominations deadline and would like to ask for guidance and direction from the NADE Board regarding the timeline. We are certainly open to adjusting the timeline as the NADE Board sees appropriate. 
Respectfully submitted,

Tena Fleming,

NADE Awards Chair

